Loonie auction information sheet (how it works)- to explain to people
The Junior and Senior Girls Basketball team would like to invite you to attend our loonie auction on Thursday Nov. 28th at 7:00 pm in our multi-purpose room.  Items will be available for viewing between 6 and 7 pm. Tickets are available for $2.00 and include food/door prizes.  There will be 30+ items to be bid on with values of at least $50.00.  There will also be dollar boards, side baskets and other items to bid on or buy. 

In order for this fundraiser to work, the idea is that each participant bids $1 on each item they want to have a chance to win.  Finger foods, desserts, coffee and juice will be provided for all participants.  

For those of you unfamiliar with loonie auctions here is a description of how the evening will work:

Throughout the evening items to be bid upon will be shown to the participants and you will be asked to bid on items.  When you arrive at the auction you will be assigned a number, and given an envelope filled with squares for you to write your number on.  (while there will be pens available you may want to bring one with you)  You will bid on items using these numbers.  Each bid costs one loonie.  

Each time you want to place a bid on an item you will take a blank ticket out of your envelope, write your number on the ticket, and give your numbered ticket, to the person in charge of your table.  Your number will then be placed in an envelope with all the other people who have bid.  After all of the bids have been received a number will be drawn from the envelope and that person will receive the item.   You can bid on items as many times as you want.  The more you bid, the better your chance becomes of winning that particular item.   

Thank you in advance for your support of the Junior and Senior Girls basketball teams.  We look forward to seeing you there.  It should be a fun evening. 

